
Hello Hornet Families, 
 
ARMS extends our heartfelt gratitude to our families for your unwavering support of our school community. 
Your commitment enhances the educational experience for our students and helps them to thrive. 
Together, we are building a brighter future, and we deeply appreciate your partnership in this journey. 
Thank you for believing in our mission! 
 
This week, we wind down the final two days before Thanksgiving break, which begins on Wednesday. 
Please make every effort to have your child in school both days unless they are feverish. Attendance 
matters and we need your help with reaching our goal of 95% daily attendance. There will be no school 
Wednesday - Friday this week. 
 
The ARMS Book Fair will continue this Monday! Get ready for those final book fair purchases! 
 
Remember, all students are expected to spend 30 minutes per night on iReady, practicing essential math 
and reading skills. Is your child on track with this expectation? Have you sat with them while they work? 
What did you learn about your child’s successes and struggles? Let’s take advantage of this extra time at 
home on Wednesday and Friday. 
 
The CMS School Choice Fair is coming on Saturday, December 7 from 10:00 – 4:00 at the Park Expo 
located at 800 Briar Creek Road. Mark your calendars! The CMS School Choice Fair is open through 
December 20. 
 
As a reminder, every member of the Hornet family must meet our Hornet Way standards, which are: 1) Be 
present and on time to class every day, 2) Be respectful, 3) Be responsible, 4) Be Honest, and 5) Be 
Polite. These are minimal expectations that everyone can accomplish every single day. Thank you for 
reinforcing these school expectations at home. 
 

 

Families, we are requesting your support with our Poppin Popcorn Fundraiser. Every family is asked to 
participate. All you have to do is register, share the fundraiser link on your social media and through texts 
or email, and encourage your family and friends to purchase! The fundraiser begins tomorrow and ends 
on Monday, December 9. All funds will be used for student celebrations and staff appreciation. Thank you 
in advance! Here are the details: 

 Login to https://poppinpopcornonline.com 
 Click on Join Group (use code LADUEJ) 
 Add your information and picture 
 Share the link with your friends and family! (tomorrow thru 12/09/2024) 

We appreciate your continued support of Albemarle Road Middle School and we look forward to two more 

days of GLOWing UP by growing, leading, optimizing, and winning academically and socially each and 

every day! 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail-link.parentsquare.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3Du001.UYJHDbjRE-2BeGC4tz93GhleoFdl6CBt2DE7AjuOsMBv9hR93gKPTzaMqa7YkjI-2F3SHy_9_wesGxg-2Bjgoi9mK2ao2o4d-2BmL8T3L3JsmxGLNAO9CSZIJtUvUREzIF6oHyuKvanK20qPlj2G8YLm7DJgurkHlrDkK1xb7Xq3dUq2Tf-2F1x6zqUEAfMXypVbsLtCH0ht8Elj0ql9qeJrm7d-2BiF15vhtU7rJD-2BHtSH1GxaqTADYGVK9c0FYXyrEkVcac4Zj7FueIU16vU4NGmJx4SsgzC3bzFuXl3kGuxUGq3VdNcCaCvrl64IqVuvKOId1jVGPbEDfbjEMxJsysfjApU3fW88i9Si4W5RvMVwVf9RTUxierKvc7PToMxR4QdsHuzXEsfeMxkwnNnGFoXsRNZLgmsm9KMTTpMBpHq-2FWtOf1R-2FUomfKU-3D&data=05%7C02%7Cmargie.scariot%40cms.k12.nc.us%7Cd5ee6f8b003c4934cd5408dd0cb7d1b7%7C2fb36de5296a43c7b5d2ae73931f0aa3%7C0%7C0%7C638680705837174190%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gUkD9oX0iTz1GhnIAod1BiC9x%2Frc1C28MispN%2BYF%2BUg%3D&reserved=0


 

We hope you have a restful break filled with gratitude! Enjoy your Sunday. 


